
Blewbury Tennis Club 

 
Minutes of Annual General Meeting held on Tuesday 16th November 2021 by Zoom 

at 7.30pm. 

 

1.  Attendees: Jane Andrews, Emma Byrne, Rosemary de Wilde , Jen Gold, Joe Gold, David 

McPhail, Glen Meadows, Zillah Richards, Anna Rogers, Justine Thomson, Mike Tibbetts 

Apologies received from Peter Buck, Sarah Eccles, Ann Marie Hobbs, Frances, Lawrence, Liz  

              Moffat, Sarah Salter, Sarah Sayers, Paul Turvey 

 

2. Minutes of Last meeting were approved and signed by the Chairman. 

 

3.  Presentation of Junior Trophies. 

• Most Improved Mini Player  

 

• Most Improved Junior Player  

 

4. Chairman’s Report – As the Club currently has no appointed Chairman the role is shared 

around the committee members on a rota. Joe Gold was acting Chairman for the AGM and 

presented the Chairman’s report. A copy of the report is attached. He noted that 3 long 

standing committee members were standing down at this AGM.  Mike Tibbets, Rosemary de 

Wilde, Emma Byrne and Zillah Laidlaw. He thanked them all for their fantastic contribution 

and service to the club.  

 

5.  Treasurer’s Report – Mike Tibbetts presented the fund accounts which had been circulated 

with the agenda and provided the treasurers report. A copy of the report is attached. 

 

6. Maintenance Report – John Dilley presented the maintenance report. A full copy of the 

report is attached. 

 

7.  Match Secretary’s report – Joe Gold presented the Match Secretary report.  

 

8. LTA Rules/Safeguarding – Rosemary de Wilde presented the report. A copy of which is 

attached. 

 

9.  Junior Report – Tom Finnie, NTA 

Tom Finnie provided his report which is attached. 

 

10.  There was a Presentation of trophies to the adults 

• Most improved adult  



Anna Rogers 

Runner up - Glen Meadows 

Highly Commended - Jane Andrews, Kamil Sieczka, Kate Pierce Williams and Rob 

Mcpherson  

• Prebendal Manor Cup 

 The Prebendal Manor Cup is awarded to those who have made an outstanding 

 contribution to the club. This year it was awarded to two people: 

  

 Mike Tibbets  

 Rosemary de Wilde  

  

 Both Mike and Rosemary are both standing down from the committee have given 

 many years of dedicated service to the club. Most recently they have been hugely 

 instrumental in the multi-year project to install the court lighting which was successfully  

              completed this year and transformed the club facilities and usage. Mike  spear-headed the  

              overall project and Rosemary successfully applied for S106 funding allowing the project to go  

              ahead.  The committee extended their warmest thanks to them both for their commitment,  

              drive and dedication to the club over many years.  

 

11.  Motions received from members in advance. 

 No motions had been received. 

 

12.  Election of Officers - it was agreed that given 4 members of the committee were 

 standing down this should be undertaken at a later date once their positions were 

 filled.  

 

13.    AOB 

 There being no further business the meeting was closed.  

 


